WAYNE MEMORIAL
COMMUNITY HEALTH
CENTERS

Your opinion matters to us.

You may receive a short follow-up phone call, text or e-mail from
The Crossroads Group, Inc. asking about your recent experiences.

We appreciate any feedback you feel comfortable sharing. We hope
that you will complete the confidential phone, text or e-mail survey as
we take your feedback very seriously and use it to
make improvements for the betterment and health of our community.

HIPAA-Compliant and Confidential Surveys are Conducted by: The Crossroads Group, Inc.
www.CrossroadsGrp.com




